
Dear Parents 
 
Anti-Bullying Week – Odd Socks Day 

Thank you to everyone who wore odd socks on Monday to celebrate our differences and 

unique characteristics. It is by reminding ourselves that we are all unique and made in God’s 

image that we  

celebrate this and not see it as a weakness and something to be mocked. We can also try to 

remember we love ourselves and know that we’re made good! 

 

 

 

The children have been working on such themes in class and also thinking about it in our 

worship this week. Photos to follow in next week’s newsletter. 

 

“Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God 

has forgiven you.” Ephesians 4:32: 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a Class Teacher in KS2. For further details and an application 
form please see the Vacancies page on our website: 
https://www.stpetershants.co.uk/vacancies/  
 
If you have pre-school children and like the sound of St Peter’s School then why not contact 
us to find out about the application process? Telephone 01962 852820 or email admin@st-
peters.hants.sch.uk. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Louise Buxton (Miss)  

Headteacher 
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